

See Y'all In San Antonio!

The Student Assembly Board of Directors (SA-BOD) is excited to join the rest of the ASAHP membership for the 50th Anniversary ASAHP conference! Last year, the newly appointed students came together for the first time in person to present at the annual BOD meeting preceding the conference. This year, the students will come together once

again to present a year's worth of hard work that his led to immense progress in the mission to grow a nationwide ASAHP section for students, led by students.

Welcome to The Team!

As announced in the summer newsletter, the board is excited to welcome four new members! These members were selected out of a large pool of nominations from around the country. Each will serve a two-year term, with eligibility for reelection.



Michael Nash
UT Health San Antonio '19
Physical Therapy
ASHAP-SA BOD Treasurer

Emma Shaver University of Kansas '19



Briana ButlerUniversity of Texas '19
Master of Clinical Nutrition

Caitlin Aust University of Oklahoma '19 Audiology



Look For Our Poster!

Curious about what we're up to? Interested in starting a chapter at your institution? Stop over and say hello during poster session! We'll do out best to answer any questions that you may have!

Our Mission

The mission of the Association of Schools of Allied Health Professions Student Assembly is to foster a nationwide collaborative healthcare community by providing all students with opportunities for leadership, professional preparation, and interprofessional exposure beyond their field of study and institutional affiliation.

"Tick Tock, Tick Tock"

Once again, the students will be serving as moderators for the sessions. Don't worry! We will be doing our very best to keep those presenters on time!